
   

SAAS General Meeting 2020: Economic report for 2019–2020 
 
2019 
In the beginning of 2019, SAAS had 86 671,24 SEK on its account. 
 
Income:  
During 2019, SAAS had 39 paying members (30 x 450 SEK senior and 9 junior x 350 SEK), which 
gave an income of 16 650,00 SEK 
 
Expenses:  
Expenses during the year 2019 were in total 30 925,75 SEK 
 
These were the following:  
 -750,00 SEK for our Plusgirokonto 
 -418,00 SEK for our domain name (saas.info.se) to Loopia 
 -300,00 SEK for our webbhotell to one.com 
 -5 717,77 SEK for our fees to NAAS and EAAS  
-14 616,48 SEK for the journal American Studies in Scandinavia to Syddansk Universitetsforlag 
-180,00 SEK for the fee of a form (blankett) to Skatteverket 
-8 820,00 SEK to Adam for expenses at the Graduate student workshop at Stockholm University 
-123,50 SEK in fees for bank payments (1,50 SEK respectively 50,00 SEK for EU-payments) 
 
At the end of the year 2019, SAAS had 73 011,77 SEK on the account (which is 13 659,47 SEK less 
than in the beginning of the year 2019).  
 
2020 
Income:  
From the beginning of the year 2020 and up until today – September 2020 – we have 32 paying 
members (26 senior x 450 SEK and 6 junior x 350 SEK), which have given an income of  
13 800,00 SEK. 
 
Expenses:  
Expenses during the year 2020 have so far been the following: 
 
-951,50 SEK for the Plusgirokonto 
-3 276,71 SEK for our fees to NAAS/EAAS 
-9 292,19 SEK for ASiS to Syddansk Universitetsforlag 
-458,00 SEK for our domain name (saas.info.se) to Loopia 
-59,60 SEK in fees for bank payments (1,60 SEK respectively 50,00 SEK for EU-payments) 
 
For two late members since April 2020, we will have to pay additional fees in October to EAAS and 
to Syddansk Universitetsforlag for ASiS, and in December comes the bill for the webbhotel from 
one.com. 
 
At the present (2020-09-18), SAAS has 72 684,85 SEK on its account.  
 

Eva Zetterman, SAAS treasurer 
Gothenburg, September 18, 2020 
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